
 

12 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well and that your child has enjoyed a positive start to their 
journey in Year 7. 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Meet the Tutor Evening on Wednesday 24th September, 
from 3:40pm to 6:00pm. This event is a valuable opportunity for you to: 
 

• Meet your child’s tutor and discuss how their first few weeks have gone 
• Ask any questions you may have about their transition to secondary school 
• Hear key presentations from Mr Botting, Principal, and Miss Piper, Head of Year 7 

 
Presentations will take place at the following times: 
 

• 4:00–4:15pm 
• 5:00–5:15pm 
• 6:00–6:15pm 

 
To help us manage the evening effectively, we kindly ask that you book your appointment 
with your child’s tutor via the Arbor app. Appointments will be available to book from 9am 12th 
September. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and working together to support your child’s success at 
our school. 
 
If you have any questions regards the evening please email; 
office@theportsmouthacademy.org.uk  
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
Chris Andrews 
Vice Principal: Outcomes and Operations 
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